
From: Michael Robson [mailto:mrobson@asu.asn.au]  

Sent: Monday, 13 May 2019 9:46 AM 
To: Chambers - Ross J 

Subject: AM2018/26 - SCHADS Award - updated draft survey 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
The ASU has not comments on the amended draft survey. I will be the contact person at United 
Voice.  
 
Regards, 
 
 
Michael Robson 
National Industrial Officer 
Australian Services Union - National Office 
 
Level 8, 321 Pitt Street  
Sydney, NSW 2000  
Tel  (02) 9265 8231 
Fax  (02) 9283 9270 
Mobile 0428 447 114 
Direct E-mail  mrobson@asu.asn.au  
www.asu.asn.au 
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